
10.4.2021 MHPNJ GROUP LETTER
RATE INCREASE

October 4, 2021
 
Re:        Affiliated Physicians and Employers Master Trust (“APEMT”) and
               Members Health Plan New Jersey (“MHPNJ”)
               Plan Financial Deficiency
 
Dear Employer:
 
This letter is to inform you that our records indicate that your group still remains
active with Members Health Plan New Jersey (“MHPNJ”).   We have asked all
groups to terminate their coverage on multiple occasions and we would encourage
you to do so no later than October 31, 2021.   Claims are currently being suspended
and are not being paid by Aetna at this time. 
 
On August 25, 2021, we sent a communication to you indicating that we may be
forced to impose further rate increases for the groups remaining enrolled in the
Trust.  This letter will serve as notice of an additional rate increase of 24% (for a
total increase of 50% from rates that were in effect on July 1, 2021) that will go into
effect on November 1, 2021. 
 
To avoid this new rate increase, please terminate your coverage no later than
October 31, 2021. To terminate your coverage, please submit your completed
Health Plan Group Termination Form via email to the Trust at
MEWAenrollment@concordmgt.com. 

CLICK HERE For a Health Plan Group Termination Form
 
Should you have additional questions, we direct you to the Plan’s website for
additional information, or you can email the Trust at
MEWAbilling@concordmgt.com.  For more information on alternative coverage
options for small employers visit www.state.nj.us/dobi/seh/. For information on
individual coverage visit https://www.nj.gov/getcoverednj/.
 
On behalf of the Trust,
 
 Affiliated Physicians and Employers Master Trust

MHPNJ IMPORTANT CONTACT INFORMATION

For additional questions or concerns related to the Bankruptcy, Plan wind down
or assessment please contact the appropriate team. We are doing our best to
manage emails and voicemails. Please note, due to high email and call volume,
email is the best way to get an expedited response from us. Send a detailed email
and a team member will respond to you within 48 to 72 hours. 

Questions or Requests Related to Billing, Commissions and/or Assessments:
Email: mewabilling@concordmgt.com
Phone: 1-833-MEWANOW (833-639-2669) Option 5

Questions or Requests Related to Bankruptcy and/or Plan Wind Down:
Email: MHPNJinfo@concordmgt.com
Phone: 1-833-MEWANOW (833-639-2669) Option 8

Visit Members Health Plan NJ  Website - Bankruptcy Information
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Questions or Concerns E-mail Us
Today!

Address: PO Box 5487

Somerset, NJ 08875

Tel: 833-MEWANOW (833-639-2669)

mailto:MHPNJinfo@concordmgt.com

